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To the committee, 

 

I am the parent of two young children, both of whom will attend Oregon's public 

schools.  Please take advantage of this bill to improve the health and well-being of 

Oregon's children by increasing the standards of indoor air quality.  Our public school 

kids should be protected from not only viruses and allergens, but also smoke and 

other health hazards.  

 

Thank you, 

 

Anne Cherry, PhD 


